
 
 

 

• Prom Tickets go on sale Monday, May 15th. Get your tickets early! Ticket price goes up after May 19th.  

 

• From the Counseling Center:  Attention All Seniors!!!  Please remember to check your emails. If you 

have not done so already, please remember to fill out and return your Senior Survey forms to Mrs. Deubel.  

 

• Calling all members of the LGBT community and our allies, the Long Island Youth Conference at 

Suffolk Community College is coming up, and there is still space for you to attend. Opportunities to 

connect with peers across Long Island abound, as does free breakfast and lunch. Permission slips are 

available outside of room 241 and are DUE on Monday. Please see Ms. Carey for more information.  

 

• By now you should have picked out your top three poems but if you haven’t yet, there’s still time. 

“Poem in Your Pocket Day” is Thursday, May 25th. If you are presenting a poem, you must fill out the 

questionnaire form in your E.L.A. class’s Microsoft TEAMS. The completed form is due TODAY, 

Friday, May 12th. 

 


